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City of Rockwall

e Cicre Fhervezeon

April 23, 2010

Robert Bowman

701 Sunset HIIl

Rockwall, TX 75087

RE: Removing trees on City Property (adjacent to Lake Ray Hubbard)

Mr. Bowman:

Following our meeting on site with you, the City of Rockwall can grant permission for the following:
Removal of up to four (4) trees, that were identified as either dead and/or dying, located
in the vicinity of the seawall and where the proposed boat dock will be built. You may

also trim trees with low limbs, according to the allowed canopy requirements (up to
eight (8) feet), and trim the dead branches that were identified on the remaining trees.

Please contact the City of Rockwall Planning staff at (972) 771-7745 or at the address below with
any questions or concerns regarding this matter.
Sincerely yours,

Robert LaCroix
Director of Planning & Zoning

385 South Goliad ¢ Rockwall, Texas 75087 ¢ (972) 771-7745



